
Mill Pond Pride Lines and Banners  

On Sale Now!! 
 

All parents of 5th & 6th graders please take a moment to purchase a 

Pride Line and/or Banner for the 2018-2019 Memory Book.  

Order now until March 15th 
 

Just go to:     link.entourageyearbooks.com 

1. Type in Mill Pond and the school will come up 

     (make sure it says Mill Pond Elementary 2019) 

2. Select Ads 

3. It is that easy and you will choose a banner ($15.00) or booster ad ($7.00). 

******Remember to choose Mill Pond Elementary 2019 NOT Preschool. They are  

          separate books this year.  

 

Any questions just email me at hartin4@msn.com 

Thank you and have a great year 
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